## HELLO KINDERGARTENER!

My name is **Mrs**. **Flores** and I am so excited to be your teacher this year! We are going to do so many **FUN** things and of course we will **learn** a lot.

I hope you had a **FABULOUS** summer and I can't wait to hear all about it! This summer I went to the beach alot with Mr. Flores and my daughter.



the beach alot with Mr. Flores and my daughter, Carolina. I also read a lot. I have 5 pets: a bird named Sprite, a bunny named Cupcake, 2 cats named Leila and Trixie and a dog named Daisy.













Want to know a little more about me? Here are some of my *favorite* things.

**Colors:** Green and Turquoise **Children's Book:** The Pumpkin Blanket and

anything by Mo Willems **Season**: Fall

Drink: Iced Tea Food: Salad





I look forward to meeting you and learning all about your favorite things!

Love,

Mrs. Flores cflores@bostonpublicschools.org

Want to hear me read this letter to you? Have your parents scan the code above with any QR Reader app.